
Minutes of Historical Commission Meeting
21 October 2021

Attendees:  Rebecca Bodycoat, Catherine Norton, Sally Estock, Carol Lord, John Lossin

The meeting began at 5:30, with Norton suggesting that the agenda be tabled to address an 
immediate question. There are 5 members and 3 alternate members on the commission. The 
fifth member was not filled at the Town Meeting, although it is not a requirement that every 
vacancy be filled.

The minutes of the Special Meetings on February 15th and June 23rd were approved.

Bodycoat was voted in as temporary chair. Maltz was voted in as acting secretary. Estock was 
voted in as acting vice chair.

After some discussion, the commission unanimously decided to send a letter to the Selectmen 
requesting that Cathi Norton be instated as a member of the Commission. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35.

Respectfully submitted.
Alesia Maltz


